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We all had a good time meeting around the tub at the
Christiansens last month. No diving or splashing was
allowed during the meeting times, however! Thanks to Ed
and Arlene for providing their home and lovely
refreshments. Rumors have percolated to me that not many
members remember what was decided at that meeting, so
here is an extract from the minutes.

We decided that each Wednésday evening during the summer
we would gather (as many as could come) at Fairbanks
Clinic for a run through the hotels and campgrounds
parading our cars. Gary Nash suggested it, and has
headed up the processions so far. If you feel like some
fun one Wednesday, just turn up at Fairbanks Clinic at
7.30pm with your antique car.

Also agreed was that we would have a Sunday outing on
August 20th with an afternoon of car games, possibly at
Angel Creek on Chena Hot Springs Road. This will be a
potluck barbecue with lunch at the Nash Cabin. Bring
whatever food you would like to eat (salad dish and meat
to barbecue) and share it with your friends. A barbecue
will be provided. We will meet at 9.30am at Fairbanks
Clinic. Be sure to be at the meeting place on time,
since there may be a change of plan announced at the
last minute.

In conjunction with the visit of Bruce Williams to
Fairbanks, we are planning a special event with cars and
a trip to the Gold Dredge #8 with the celebrity. This
will be August 18th (Friday) and has been planned
jointly by Ken Meyers and Ed Christiansen. Those wishing
to take part (the more the merrier and all are welcome)
should gather at the Alaskaland parking lot at 2.30 pm.

The next Club business meeting will be squeezed in
between the fun on Sunday. We will review plans for
September (Currently we have scheduled a progressive
dinner for September 10th) and think about activities
for the winter.

Ruth has jackets for those who ordered, and samples for
those who wish to order.

See you soon, on this busy weekend. RWS.



